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19 June 2019 
 
 
Dear  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 11 June 2019.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
1. As my elected Police and Crime Commissioner, please can you tell me which, if any, of 

the following tools and tactics are being used by our local force: 
 

• body worn video cameras 
• facial recognition 
• hacking 
• IMSI catchers 
• mobile phone extraction 
• predictive policing 
• social media intelligence 

 
2. If the police are using any of the above, please let me know what impact assessments 

have been carried out to make sure their use doesn’t negatively affect people’s rights 
and freedoms. 

 
3. And can you guarantee that intrusive police tech will not be used in the future without 

proper safeguards and public consultation in place to ensure our fundamental rights are 
protected? 

 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
  



  

RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire Police. 
 
If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, their contact details 
are provided below.  If you would prefer for us to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire 
Police, please confirm this in writing. 
 
The contact details for Nottinghamshire Police are: 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail:  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Owen 
Business Support Manager 
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